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Instructions to Candidates   
   

 
 All candidates are required to report at the examination centre in school uniform. 

 
 It is compulsory for all candidates to reach the venue 45 minutes before the start of each examination. 

 
 NO person except candidates, invigilation staff and /or the representatives of the Aga Khan University 

Examination Board shall be allowed within the vicinity of the examination hall. 
 

 No candidate will be allowed to enter the examination hall after 30 minutes of the scheduled starting time of 
the exam. 
 

 Candidates are allowed to take into the examination hall:  pens, pencils, scales, erasers, and sharpeners. 
 
  For syllabuses requiring the use of calculators, SSC candidates may bring simple calculators, and HSSC 

candidates may bring scientific calculators.  
 

 All other personal belongings are to be left in the designated area outside the examination hall. 
 

 Unauthorized items such as:  
 

  calculator cases, bags, non-transparent pencil cases or any such containers; 
  mobile phones, portable music players, camera watches, digital cameras or any other electronic devices; 

 
 are not allowed inside the examination hall.  

 
 Any unauthorized items brought to the examination hall will be taken away by the invigilation staff and kept 

away in the personal belongings area.  
 

 Candidates are required to bring their student identification cards issued by the school along with the admit 
cards issued by the Board for identity verification purposes. Candidates should display their admit cards at all 
times inside the examination hall.  

 
 Once inside the examination hall, all conversation should cease; and complete silence should be observed. 

 
 Should assistance be needed, candidates should put their hand up to attract the attention of the nearest 

invigilator. 
 

 Candidates are not allowed to communicate, seek or give assistance to or disturb other candidates once the 
exam has started.  

 
 Candidates are not allowed to leave the examination hall unless instructed to do so. 

 
 When leaving the examination hall, candidates must leave behind their question papers or any other used or 

unused materials provided for the examination.  
 

 
 

 
 Note: 

Refusal to follow instructions, cheating or the use of any unfair means may lead to a candidate’s 
disqualification. 
 

 Disclaimer: 
Please note that Aga Khan University Examination Board is not responsible for any loss or damage 
occurring to the personal belongings of the candidates. 
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